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Please vote no on SB 78. This bill strips the rights of property owners. Imagine losing 

your home to a natural disaster only to be told you can no longer replace it because 

the government now dictates what size houses can be - regardless of location, size 

of your family, etc. That is a blatant overreach of government and a potential 

hardship on those who may lose a home. Please put yourselves in the shoes of those 

who voted for you. We trust that you will defend our freedoms, not take them away.  


